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CANTEEN Volunteers 
 
 

Dear Parents & Caregivers         

 

The Canteen could not operate without the kind assistance of volunteers and we are very 

grateful to the parents who have offered their assistance over the years. 

  

If you are able to offer your assistance in the Canteen please complete the form below and 

return to the School Office.  

 

We thank you for your assistance. 

 

Kind Regards 

 
 

St Johns Primary School 

 

  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER - 2020 
 

 

NAME:  _________________________   PHONE NO:  _________________ 

 

 

DAY(S) PREFERRED _________________________________________ 

 

 

 

I am available to go on the emergency roster:   Yes  /  No      (Please circle) 

 

 

CHILD’S NAME:    _____________________________________                 

 

 

SIGNED:  ______________________________             DATE:   _______________ 

ST JOHN THE EVANGELIST  

CATHOLIC PARISH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

Phone:  (02) 4625 1171 
Fax:      (02) 4625 9118 
ABN 67 786 923 621 
www.sjctdow.catholic.edu.au 
 

Lindesay Street, 
Campbelltown. N.S.W  2560 

Postal Address:  P.O. Box 150, 
Campbelltown.  NSW  2560 

http://www.sjctdow.catholic.edu.au/

